Twentymile Coal, LLC
Foidel Creek Mine
29515 RCR 27

Oak Creek, CO 80467
970.879.3800

January 20, 2022

Ms. Tabetha Lynch, Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

(303) 866-3567 X 8147

RE: Twentymile Coal, LLC - Foidel Creek Mine (Permit No. C-82-056), Minor Revision (MR22-320)
7East Pad Site Temporary Tent Structures

Dear Ms. Lynch:

Twentymile Coal, LLC (TC) requests CDRMS approval of a Minor Revision to our existing approved
Permit for placement and reclamation of three tent structures at the 7East pad site for the underground
grout pumping project. The duration of the pumping will be taking place during the winter months and
therefore heat and protection from the winter conditions is warranted.

The pad location will consist of three temporary quonset style tents. The first tent will be 30’ x 50° and
will house the water necessary for the grout mixing and prevent it from freezing. The second tent will also
be 30’ x 50 and will be used to cover the flyash to protect it from snow fall and wind. The final tent is 84’
x 100’ and will be used to house the grout mixing plant and the daily operations of pumping the grout
underground. All the tents are owned by the contractor and the maintenance and removal of the tents will
be performed by the contractor once the pumping is complete.

All the tents are temporary structures and do not have foundations. The shells of the structures are a
plastic material that covers the steel frames.

We appreciate your consideration, cooperation, and assistance in facilitating timely review and approval
of this Minor Revision application. After you have opportunity to review the accompanying information,
please feel free to contact me with any questions or to discuss submittal materials or related matters.

Sincerely,
Miranda Kawcak
Environmental Engineer

mkawcak@peabodyenergy.com
970-870-2718

cc: Nick Aromando



